
 

The Ambassador of the Republic of Ecuador to Japan visited JCCP 

 

 

On March 11, 2022, Mr. Jaime Barberis, Ambassador of the Republic of Ecuador, 

visited JCCP Headquarters to offer his greetings on the occasion of his 

assumption of duty as the new Ambassador to Japan. 

 

During his meeting with CEO Nakai, the Ambassador spoke about Ecuador's open 

economic policy toward the rest of the world and its promotion of 

sustainability-based foreign investment. 

 

He also stated that he would consider applications from domestic ministries 

and related companies after looking into JCCP HRD programs. 

After we explained that JCCP successfully implemented a technical cooperation 

project on soil remediation at gas stations in the past, he showed his 

interest in the technical cooperation project as well. 

 

 

 


